
  From:  Larry Singer <larrys@pinkboard.com.au> 
To: <kate.masters@planning.nsw.gov.au> 
CC: <sydney@parliament.nsw.gov.au>, <cmoore@cityofsydney.nsw.gov.au> 
Date:  12/12/2010 11:21 am 
Subject:  City East Cable Tunnel 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
I have just found out about the City East Cable Tunnel. I live on the  
corner of Albion and Riley Streets directly overlooking this site. I  
have not received any notification of any works at the site. 
 
I understand that comments on this close tomorrow. 
 
This plan has not been adequately publicised and residents have not been  
notified. I demand that the exhibition period be extended to give all  
affected residents adequate time to examine and comment. I demand that  
all residents receive written notice of the project and exhibition and  
comment periods. 
 
Larry Singer 
22/300 RIley St 
Surry Hills NSW 2010 


